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Mackay Nippers having a lot of fun in the sun at Harbour Beach 

Mackay SLSC Nippers have had an awesome start to the season, with many new faces joining the 

club for some fun at the beach every Sunday morning, particularly heaps of our little champions the 

green caps.  Nipper numbers are growing on previous years and with parent’s getting involved and 

having fun with their children, as we all know, it is a great sport to be involved with.  Our Nippers 

have been enjoying beach games then hitting the water at the beautiful Harbour Beach! 
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Josh Grant  

Director of Surf Sports (DOSS) 

Mackay Surf Lifesaving Club 

 

 


